
 

May 3, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for an Emergency Services Center in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is the Borough of Pennington, located at 30 N Main St, 
Pennington, NJ 08534. 

The funding would be used for upgrades to the existing Borough First Aid building to 
incorporate an expanded police department, house fire department volunteers from out of town, 
and serve as a warming/resting center for Office of Emergency Management/Public Works staff 
during emergency events. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would 
help address emergency services in Pennington, which are stretched very thin. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
5305(a)(2). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress 

 

 
 
 
 


